CPSO to host fish fry benefiting Angel Tree
program

Monday, July 27, 2015

The Caddo Sheriff's Office will hold a fish fry from 10:30 a.m. until 2 p.m. Friday, July 31, at the south substation,
9956 Mansfield Road, near Keithville. Money raised at the event will support the Salvation Army's Angel Tree
program.

Lunches are $6 and will include fish, fries, hushpuppies, and cake.

For more information about the fish fry, contact Deputy Mary Edwards at 681-0755.




